
Veteran  Dallas  Lawyer  Dick
Sayles  Achieves  National
Board Certification in Civil
Trial Law
DALLAS – Bradley Arant Boult Cummings is pleased to announce
that  partner  Dick  Sayles  has  earned  National  Board
Certification as a trial lawyer advocate by The National Board
of Trial Advocacy (NBTA).

National Board Certification is the highest, most stringent
and  most  reliable  honor  an  attorney  can  achieve.  Board
certifications are the only distinctions awarded by non-profit
organizations.  The  NBTA  as  well  as  all  board-certifying
organizations  are  committed  to  safeguarding  the  public’s
ability to choose a good attorney.

Mr. Sayles has been board certified in Texas for more than 30
years in both civil trial law and personal injury trial law,
and now has the honor of being nationally recognized for his
dedication to the legal profession. The extensive screening
that NBTA board certified attorneys must complete includes
demonstrating  substantial  trial  experience,  submission  of
judicial and peer references, attendance in continuing legal
education  courses,  submission  of  legal  writing  documents,
proof of good standing and passing of an examination.

The NBTA was formed out of a strong conviction that both the
law  profession  and  its  clients  would  benefit  from  an
organization designed specifically to create an objective set
of  standards  illustrating  an  attorney’s  experience  and
expertise in the practice of trial law.

Mr. Sayles has been honored as the Dallas Bar Association’s
Trial  Lawyer  of  the  Year  and  recognized  by Benchmark
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Litigation and The Best Lawyers in America®. He is a Fellow in
the  American  College  of  Trial  Lawyers, the  International
Academy of Trial Lawyers, and the International Society of
Barristers. Mr. Sayles also was featured in Texas Lawbook’s
“Lions of the Texas Bar” and has been selected among the Texas
Super Lawyers “Top 10 Lawyers in Texas” multiple times. Mr.
Sayles was previously recognized in the 2020 edition of the
Lawdragon 500 Leading Lawyers in America and the Lawdragon’s
Hall of Fame.

About Bradley

Bradley combines skilled legal counsel with exceptional client
service and unwavering integrity to assist a diverse range of
corporate and individual clients in achieving their business
goals. With offices in Alabama, Florida, Mississippi, North
Carolina, Tennessee, Texas, and the District of Columbia, the
firm’s nearly 600 lawyers represent clients worldwide in a
wide  range  of  professions,  including  financial  services,
healthcare, construction, technology, energy, insurance, and
many others.
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